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August 1, 2021 
 
Dear Gnat Financial Partner,  
 
Back to the “good ol’ days”, we are so excited to be starting what seems to be a normal school year. The Gnat 
PTO & Staff are excited to start the 2021-22 year. Our staff will be using the theme “We are all different, but as 
a Gnat family …We fit together perfectly.” After We are eager to hit the ground running to make every single 
student a successful lifelong learner.  
 
Education and business are so closely related that each flourish only with the support and prosperity of the 
other. Schools must prepare today's students for their entry into a diverse, competitive work force. When 
businesses take part in the education of young people, they help strengthen the work force of the future. 
 
In order to provide the best education for our students, teachers are repeatedly spending their own money to 
meet their classroom needs.  To assist teachers with classroom costs we are asking businesses and/or families 
to become a partner for $250.00. Your donation of $250.00 will be used for a variety of educational activities.  
The money will be put into our Dale R. Fair Babson Park Elementary Parent Teacher Organization budget, so 
that teachers can easily access the funds you have made available to them. Please fill out the information on the 
back side of this letter and return it with a check made out to DRF BPE PTO to your child’s teacher or the 
school office.  
 
In return for your support Dale R. Fair Babson Park Elementary will provide a variety of advertising 
opportunities.  We will advertise your business on the school marquee, in the school newsletter, on the school 
website and in the yearbook. You will also receive thank you notes from the staff, students, and recognition 
at an end of the year breakfast.   
 
We are asking for your support in making the 2021-22 school year at Dale R. Fair Babson Park Elementary the 
very best one yet. Your financial backing is the key to making the “magic” happen at our school. We hope that 
we can count on your support and look forward to hearing from you as soon as possible. If you have any 
further questions or if you know of any other potential business/family sponsors, please don’t hesitate to send 
them our way or to give their contact information to us.  We thank you in advance for your consideration of 
becoming a GNAT FINANCIAL PARTNER, it truly makes a difference for our school.  
 
Thank you, 
 

Shelli Jacobs 
Shelli Jacobs  
Gnat Financial Partner Coordinator   
 


